Saint Gabrlel

Consolida

May 23", 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian,

I am pleased to tell you that we will be using a website called IXL for our Summer Math Work! IXL is
a comprehensive learning program offering mathematics practice across thousands of skills. One of the
best things about IXL is that your child can access it from home, so you have a chance to see their
progress! Your child is familiar with this program from school this year.

To get your child started on their device, please follow these easy steps:

1. Go to https://www.ixl.com/signin/stgabriel

2. Enter your child's username and password and click "Sign in."

Username

Password

3. Once in, click on “Math” => “Skill Plans” => “Summer Boost”

This program is designed for students to work on topics throughout the summer. For additional
practice, please check out the “Recommendations Wall”!

You can download IXL'’s free mobile apps for Apple, Android, or Kindle and sign in with your child’s
username and password.

Please encourage your child to use IXL regularly throughout the summer. Use of a pencil and paper is
highly recommended. I will be taking the completion of the “Summer Boost” program for an
assignment grade due the first day of school.

Here's to starting a year of learning ahead of time!

Sincerel

Stephen Imwalle

P.S. There's a “Study in the Sun” Contest your child has already been enrolled in. It runs June 3™
through August 7"*. Good luck!



